
From: Robert Stenhammer <rstenhammer@hiltonheadusa.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/12/2013 1:30:27 PM
Subject: Clemson Football

Kat;

Let me know if you happen to get 2 extra tickets for any Clemson football game this year. Sammy wants to go see the 
campus...

Be happy to trade HHI room nights.

Thanks!

Robert Stenhammer
President, Hilton Head Accommodations 
P.O. Box 8048
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
Tele: (843) 842-6556 x11112 
Fax: (843) 785-6552 
Mobile:(843) 247-2404
Email: rstenhammer@hiltonheadusa.com 
Web: http://hiltonheadusa.com

20 Executive Park Road 
Suite 200 
Hilton Head Island 
SC 29938

This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential, subject to copyright or constitutes a trade secret. If you are not the intended recipient, but have something relevant and helpful to add to the subject 
matter, please contact me as soon as possible. I would love to hear from you. Messages sent to or from us may be monitored.

Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, 
or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this message, or any attachment, that have arisen as 
a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy version. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of the company.
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